
Dear Chair Prozanski, and Members of the Committee, 

 

With respect, may I suggest an amendment to SB-941? I generally oppose the bill, but I 

understand that my opinions may not be shared by the members of the committee. I imagine 

others will share opposition reasons similar to mine, so I'll dispense with sharing those myself. 

 

Would you consider amending the bill to make an exception for individuals who have a Conceal 

Handgun License? Those of us who have a carry permit undergo a weighty national background 

check, and we must renew our license every four years.  

 

Surely, this would be a reasonable amendment?  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Dan Rapoza 

Silverton 

 


